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Comments: The timing of this announcement - just before the holidays - and the relative lack of publicity seems
designed to ensure the minimum amount of public input. For such a radical plan, much more time is needed. It
seems that the Forestry Service would like to make all decisions that would potentially impact wildlife and nature
lovers without considering who the real owners of public lands are - i.e. the public.

Simply put, this is a dreadful proposal.



